


Enquiry details: 
Dear Sir/Madam The world does not need another coal mine. We should be keeping
pristine valleys with rich prime agricultural land pristine. The mine will drawdown so
much water the river is likely to be lost. The Bylong Valley Way is an iconic  state
significant scenic landscape which should not feature a coal mine. The rail line has
so much existing coal freight there is no capacity available for an additional mine.
Tarwyn Park and all its significantly improved farmland should be protected and
used for farming not a mine site. We just can’t afford to destroy the planet which is
what a lot of industries are doing by encouraging more emissions. I believe we must
clean up our practice, and combat global warming specially to help the forth-coming
generations. I put in my last submission in 2014 concerning coal seam gas and land
clearing. A submission of concern to save our planet. I am involved personally in
conservation projects such as bush regeneration and sustainable programs plus
recycling. I feel very strongly about our bushland, which I love, and clean renewable
energy.  I look forward to your response. Please notify me what action will be taken
to handle this. We don’t have planet B.   Yours Sincerely, Paul Vonwiller 
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